\?\THE NIGHT BEFORE SCHOOL [l

We would like to invite you to “The Night Before School:” an Open House

for grade 6-8 Chief Peguis students and their families!
Date: Tuesday, September 2nd
Time: 4:00-6:30 p.m.
Location: Chief Peguis Middle School

What’s the Purpose?
We know the first day of school can bring a mix of excitement and nerves!
This informal drop-in evening is designed to ease the transition back to school for students and families by providing:
- A chance to meet your child’s classroom teacher
- The opportunity to walk through the school and locate classrooms
- Payment stations for school fees
*This is not a formal program—come when it works for your family between 4:00 and 6:30 p.m.

Contact Information:
If you have any questions before the event, feel free to contact the school office at (204) 668-9442 and ask for:
Carolyn Nazeravich, Principal or Carrie Gillis, Vice Principal ,@
We can’t wait to welcome you back and kick off a great year together!

See you Tuesday, September 2nd E ?




